
 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter  
Dear Malvern Families, 

At Malvern, we provide our learners with the very best start to their education.  We understand that, when 
pupils attend school regularly, they cultivate deeper friendships and their academic outcomes improve.   
 
This understanding underpins our whole school attendance strategy and informs our belief that 'Every Day 
Counts'. Celebration of outstanding attendance is key to our philosophy.  When attendance falls below                           
expectations, we follow established systems to support families to make improvements quickly. At the earliest 
opportunity, we enable families to meet their legal duty, secure in the knowledge that their child is                           
understood and well supported.  
 
When there are specific problems with attendance, we  take a carefully managed approach and seek to                          

understand, encourage and support children to attend school every day. Future decisions about the need for 

enforcement measures are made on a case-by-case basis, recognising individual circumstances and always 

seeking to reduce absenteeism and maximise opportunities to attend school.  

If you would like to learn more about the importance of attendance please take a look at our attendance              

strategy document which can be found on our website under the ‘About Us’ section. 

Kind regards,   

Mr James  

Headteacher  
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Parent Council Meeting  

On Thursday 5th October, we will be hosting our first Parent Council meeting of the academic year and we 

would like to extend a warm welcome to any new parents who would like to join us. The Parent Council meet 

once a half term and work in partnership with school leaders to further enhance opportunities for our children.   

Please see meeting details below:   

Topic: Parent Council Meeting  

Date: Thursday 5th October 2023 

Time:  7:00 PM  

Meeting ID: 833 079 2853  

Meeting Link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/8330792853?pwd=OYVB1Km5VQQ3GSi4flGMFDZI3yQWBJ.1 

If you would like to join our wonderful Parent Council please contact school at:  

parentcouncil@malvernprimaryschool.co.uk and the passcode for the meeting will be shared with you.   

 

 

Saturday Morning Football @ Malvern 

At Malvern, we are committed to providing our community with as many sporting opportunities as possible. 

Therefore, we are delighted that Saturday morning football sessions, hosted in collaboration with South                      

Liverpool Community Coaching, will continue throughout this academic year.  The sessions are open to all                     

children and will be held every Saturday from 9.00am to 11.00am.  

The training sessions are run by experienced football coaches who are dedicated to providing a safe and fun 

environment for children to learn and play the beautiful game. Children of all skill levels are welcome to join 

and the coaches will work with each child to help them develop their skills, build confidence and learn the value 

of teamwork.  

We encourage all parents to consider signing their children up and giving them the chance to experience the joy 

of playing football. For more information and to register for the sessions, please contact Bradley at 

07921663447 or visit: https://www.southliverpoolcc.co.uk/ for further information. 



 

 

 


